
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Bank Al-Maghrib and Barid Al-Maghrib sign  

a partnership agreement 

on the printing of postage stamps 
 

Rabat, December 23, 2021 

 

Bank Al-Maghrib and Barid Al-Maghrib concluded today, Thursday, December 23, 2021, 

in Rabat, a partnership agreement on the printing, by Bank Al-Maghrib, of postage stamps 

of the current series and special issues in favor of Barid Al-Maghrib. 

The printing operations will be carried out in the industrial facility of Dar As-Sikkah.  

This agreement further strengthens the historical relationship between the two institutions 

in terms of philatelic collaboration that resulted in several special issues of stamps 

commemorating, inter alia, the 50th Anniversary of Bank Al-Maghrib in 2009, Moroccan 

currencies in 2011 and the retrospective exhibition devoted to the late painter Saladi held 

in the Museum of Bank Al-Maghrib in 2021. 

The agreement was signed by Mr. Abdellatif Jouahri, Governor of Bank Al-Maghrib and 

Mr. Amin Benjelloun Touimi, Director General of Barid Al-Maghrib.  
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Loubna CHIHAB 

Phone: 05.37.57.43.96 
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Follow us on Twitter @bankalmaghrib 


